Alaska Communications Systems

Regulatory Affairs
June 12, 2009

Amendment to Application for Special Permission No. 1

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12™ Street S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau

Due to an administrative oversight, ACS neglected to submit the illustrative tariff pages
with its recently submitted Application for Special Permission No. 1. Please find these
illustrative pages of ACS F.C.C. No. 1 attached.

Additionally, ACS did not properly reference the FRN under which the aforementioned
Application for Special Permission No. 1 was filed under, or the FRNs of the ACS
Companies which are to be included in the ACS F.C.C. No. 1 tariff. These FRNs are as

follows:

Filing FRN 0018859074

Issuing Carrier FRNs:
ACS of Alaska, Inc. 0004331419
ACS of Anchorage, Inc. 0003748597
ACS of Fairbanks, Inc. 0004331385

ACS of the Northland, Inc. 0004331435
Please address any questions or correspondence in connection with this filing to:

Ms. Lisa Phillips

Alaska Communications Systems
600 Telephone Avenue, MS #60
Anchorage, AK 99503
Telephone: (907) 297-3130

Fax: (907) 297-3156

600 Telephone Avenue  Anchorage, Alaska 99503  tel 907.297.3171  fax 907.297.3156 www.acsalaska.com




With a copy to:

Karen Brinkman

Latham & Watkins

1001 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Suite 1300

Washington, D.C. 20004
Telephone: (202) 637-2262

Fax: (202) 637-2201

Respectfully Submitted,

Ted Moninski
Director, Regulatory Affairs




